o Qs ofadin

-~ A —

ACADEMIC DEZANS COUNCIL

All personnel normally in attendance were presert and accounted
for. Dr. Randolph Foster, Director of Instituticnal Research, and
Mr. Robert Tufts, Assistant Registrar, were also in attendance.
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1. The minutes of the meeting of QOctober 26 were approved.

2 Mr. Tufts explql"ed the fall final examination schedule and
ter but minimal discussion, the recommended schedule was approved.
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ts and suggestions were made regarding Mr. Martin-
tions, including the following:

Dean Miller, with some support, proposed a listing of course
prereguisites in the schedule. everal deans suggested that
laxity of some academic advisors might also be contributing to
the problem. Vice-President Edgar then urged deans to reiterate
to chairmen and advisors the necessity of being informed about
and inforcing prereguisite requirements in scheduling students.
Dean Scriven volunteered, with the help of the Computer Center,
to undertake a feasibility study of Dean Miller's suggestion
regarding the listing of prerequisites in the schedule.

4. The Deans Council approved a suggested statement presented
by Dean Scriven to appear on transcripts of students who take
advantage of the new Statute of Limitations provision. The
approved statement is as follows:

"By student's petition for change in calculation of point
average dated and approved by the student's academic dean (date):
From this date forward, credits and quality po*nus earned during
and before (academic perlod) are not included in calculations."
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5. Regarding summer budget, several deans suggested a cost
analysis of the summer session with particular reference to the
cost of instruction related to total income available to support
he summer session program. Discussion also centered on the need
for more definitive information about summer school fiscal
policies would be helpful. .=
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6. _Vice—President Edgar suggested careful review of Dean
Scriven's excellent summary of "Credit by Examination Policies
of other Ohio State Universities".



